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Dear APASWE members: 

 

The Boards of APASWE calls for bids to host the 23rd Asia Pacific Social Work Regional 

Conference, 2015. The deadline for proposals is 15 May 2013. No further bids will be accepted 

after this time. Please complete the attached bidding form – you may add supplementary pages if 

necessary 

All bids must show membership of APASWE.  

If you have questions about your membership please direct these to the Secretary, Zulkarnain 

Hatta, secretary@apaswe.com 

Applications must show evidence of sufficient financial support or planning to ensure viability. 

Please email your completed application forms to; 

Zulkarnain Hatta, secretary@apaswe.com  (cc: presidentoffice@apaswe.com ) 

 

 

We look forward to receiving your bids by the due date of 15 May 2013. We anticipate notifying 

you of the outcome by 6th June, the last day of Manila Conference. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tatsuru Akimoto, DSW 

President 

 

 

                         


